

## Applecross Primary School

65 Kintail Road Applecross WA 6153

Phone: 08 9364 1792 Fax: 08 9316 3207

Email: applecross.ps@education.wa.edu.au www.applecrossps.wa.edu.au

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

## Swimming lessons affecting Tuesday's Early close 26 November and 3 December

Your child's class is in the last group for swimming lessons where the lesson finishes at 2:20pm.

On Tuesday with early close there is the possibility, depending on traffic, that the bus may return to school five to ten minutes after the close of school at 2:35pm.

We hope that by giving you this advanced notice you are able to make any necessary arrangements to allow for your child's possible delayed return to school on Tuesday 26 November and 3 December.

Please contact your class teacher should you require further information.

Yours sincerely,

Mr Derek Rijnhart Physical Education Specialist 18 November 2019